
 

 
Bronco Wrestling Club 

3506 W. Taft St. 

Boise, ID 

208-447-9671 

 

 

 

Dear Koy Meredith: 

 

This letter is to inform you that you have been selected to represent your school in the 2
nd

 annual Idaho 

Wrestling Hall of Fame Classic, hosted at Meridian High School on Saturday, February 6, 2015.  This 

prestigious event will involve the 2 best wrestlers in each weight class, regardless of division, in a dual format.  

Each participant will receive hotel accommodations, an event breakfast, awards, full uniform/singlet, and 

transportation to/from the hotel.  This event will be of no cost to you, and we hope that you will consider this 

invitation as an honor and a result of your years of hard work and accomplishments.  Thank you and good luck 

with the remainder of your season.   

.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

           

Patrick Owens  

Head Wrestling Coach 

Kuna High School    

 


